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August 19, 2024 

Dear Respected Patient, 

I hope this letter finds you in good spirits. It is with a heavy heart that I share some deeply personal 
news with you. Due to my wife’s ongoing health challenges, I have made the profoundly difficult 
decision to close my practice in Norwood. As much as I have valued our time together, I need to 
dedicate more time to supporting her through this challenging period. While I will be closing the 
Norwood office, I will continue my practice in Gloucester and hope to continue serving those who 
need my care there. 

As I reflect on our time together, I am filled with gratitude for the trust and relationship we have built. 
Each appointment, every conversation, and all the moments we've shared have been a meaningful 
part of my life. I have truly cherished the opportunity to be a part of your healthcare journey and have 
deeply valued the personal connections we’ve developed. It is this bond that makes saying goodbye 
so difficult.  I will miss you all dearly.  Most especially, I will miss these personal relationships that we 
have developed over the years. 

My last day at the Norwood office will be Tuesday, September 10th, 2024. Please know that I am 
committed to making this transition as smooth as possible for you. To help with this, I am more than 
willing to recommend several highly skilled and compassionate podiatrists in the Norwood area, who 
can provide you with the exceptional care you deserve. Your health and well-being remain my utmost 
priority. 

To ensure your medical records are seamlessly transferred, please complete the medical record 
request form available on our website www.norwoodpodiatrist.com. You can email it to 
drkelley@norwoodpodiatrist.com, or fax it to 781-255-7905. If you would prefer, you can call our office 
at 978-281-2550, and we will be happy to mail the form to you. Additionally, your new provider can 
request your records directly if that is more convenient for you. 

Thank you, from the depths of my heart, for allowing me to be part of your life and for your 
unwavering trust over the years. Your support has meant more to me than words can express. While I 
will miss seeing you and hearing about your lives, I am hopeful that this change will lead to new 
opportunities for both of us. I wish you continued health, happiness, and all the very best in the future. 

With heartfelt gratitude and warmest regards, 

Dr. LeRoy J Kelley III 
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Recommended Providers for Your Continued Care: 
 
Needham Podiatry, PC 
Daniel M. Rutowicz, DPM, FACFAS, FABPM 
145 Rosemary St Suite B 
Needham, MA 02494 
Phone:  (781) 444-1129 
 
Tri Town Podiatry - Canton Office 
Irina Vasserman, DPM 
510 Chapman Street, Suite 1A 
Canton, MA 02021 
Phone:  (617) 870-3530 
 
Daly Foot Care 
Dr. Albert Daly & Dr. Jack Daly 
541 High Street (Fridays only) 
Westwood, MA 02090 
Phone:  (781) 329-7716 
 
E Kelly McLaughlin DPM (two office locations) 
140 Park Street, Suite One (Monday, Wednesday, Thursday, Friday) 
Attleboro, MA 02703 
Phone: 508-226-8070  
 
40 Mechanic Street (only Tuesdays) 
Foxborough, MA 02035 
Phone: (508) 543-0094 


